
 

Happy New Year 

  

  

Our next meeting is on January 15th. 

 

Welcome everyone to another year. We will start the New Year 

with Fred Campbell for our entertainment. 

Doors open at 5:15 and the meeting will start at 6:30.  The 

50/50 will be considered split the pot. 

 

Upcoming events will be posted as they occur. 

 

Art Schaeffer President TVSC. 

(Still learning the new process so appreciate that you bear with 

me). 

 

PS Please keep your dues up to date as the revenue drives the 

club forward.                    

 

 

Log on to view more events and options at The Villages Singles Club.  

 

 

https://tvsinglesclub.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b48c70afeda9ecee7ab34ad8b&id=f43f8d7a57&e=6c6a56fea8

